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The Urban Transportation Commission convened in a meeting on April 15, 2021 via 
videoconference.  

Commission Members in Attendance:

Mario Champion, Chair 

Susan Somers 

Nathan Ryan 

Daniel Alvarado 

Athena Leyton 

Allison Runas 

 
Diana Wheeler 
 
 

Commission Members Absent:  
Michael Wilfley 

Alex Reyna 

Samuel Franco 

Cynthia Weatherby 

 
CALL TO ORDER  
Commissioner Champion called the meeting to order at 5:49 p.m. 

1. APPROVAL OF MINUTES: March 30, 2021 MEETING 

The March 30, 2021 minutes were approved on a 6-0 vote with Commissioners Franco, Reyna, 
Weatherby, and Wilfley absent. 

2. NEW BUSINESS 

A. Discussion and Possible Action Regarding Corridor Construction 
Program Update 
Members were briefed and took no action.  

B. For discussion and possible action: The UTC will discuss, take 
nominations, and appoint representatives to the following bodies: Joint 
Sustainability Commission, Bicycle Advisory Council (BAC), and 
Pedestrian Advisory Council (PAC)  
Members voted to appoint Commissioner Diana Wheeler to act as the as the Urban 
Transportation Commission Representative for the Joint Sustainability Commission on a 
6-0 vote with Commissioners Franco, Reyna, Weatherby, and Wilfley absent, and 
Commissioner Wheeler abstaining.  
 
Members voted to appoint Commissioner Athena Leyton to act as the as the Urban 
Transportation Commission Representative for the Bicycle Advisory Commission on a 7-
0 vote with Commissioners Franco, Reyna, Weatherby, and Wilfley absent. 

 

Members voted to appoint Commissioner Allie Runas to act as the as the Urban 
Transportation Commission Representative for the Pedestrian Advisory Commission on a 
7-0 vote with Commissioners Franco, Reyna, Weatherby, and Wilfley absent. 

FUTURE AGENDA ITEMS 



  

 Commissioner Somers requested an update on Project Connect Community Advisory 
Committee  

 Healthy Streets Briefing/Update  
 Commissioner Somers requested an update on the Great Streets program update  
 Commissioner Leyton requested an update on the at the Crossing of 35th and 4th street for 

bicyclists and pedestrians  
 
ADJOURNMENT 
Commissioner Champion adjourned the meeting at 6:49p.m. without objection.  


